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Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 
This week we have once again been overwhelmed by the support and generosity of our community. On Wednesday, our 
children took part in Sport's Day, which for most children was their first experience of such an event with families able 
to attend. Thank you so much for your support and cheers, I can't tell you what a difference it makes. It was a joyful 
event and we were certainly blessed with good weather. If anything, it was a little too warm!  
 
 

 
 
Today, we will be holding our Summer Fair between 2-4pm. Again, the forecast looks good so we hope for a 
wonderful afternoon. Thank you for your kind and generous donations which have enabled the event to go ahead. The 
money raised will allow us to further develop the woodland/wild area and ensure that all children receive woodland 
activities next year. 
 
Transition day 
We will be holding a whole school transition day on Wednesday 6th July. This will be when the children are able to 
spend some time meeting their new teacher and visit their new classroom. For part of the morning, Blue class have their 
Bee experience, so they will be working with both Mrs Wilson and Ms Davies.  
 
Mrs Wilson - Just Giving 
Our wonderful Mrs Wilson is running the London Marathon (for the second time) in October. 
She is running to raise money for the British Heart foundation, whose vision is a world free 
from the fear of heart and circulatory diseases. A world without heartbreak. 
If you would like to support Mrs Wilson, by making a donation, please follow the link below. 
Thank you! 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/natalie-
wilson0832?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=natalie-
wilson0832&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=ce9581d6e61341b7833c7f2b12325d2a 
 
 
Reports and Open afternoon 
In the next couple of weeks, you will be receiving your child's end of year report. This will include statutory assessment 
information for children in Reception (EYFS profile), Year 1 (Phonics Screening Check), and Year 2 (KS1 Teacher 
Assessment). We will then be holding an open afternoon between 3-4pm on Wednesday 13th July to give you the 
opportunity to come in and explore the school, look at your child's books and talk to staff. 
 
With warmest wishes, 
 
Lisa Harris 
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